
You're Invited! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to invite you to our annual Private School Music Recital, showcasing the 

incredible talents of our students. 

Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023 

Time: 3:00 PM 

Location: School Auditorium 

Please join us for an afternoon filled with wonderful performances and celebrate our students' 

hard work and dedication. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


